
Daily Announcements for Wednesday, January 17, 2018 – A day 

Holicong Science Clubs:  The Girls Who Code Club is canceled for today.  Science Olympiad 

and STEM Challenge will meet in Mr. Geneva’s room instead of the library. 

Holicong Lost & Found:  Please check the tables outside the cafeteria for lost items.  Items left 

on Friday will be donated to charity. 

C B East Boys Tennis:  There will be a C.B. East Boys Tennis pre-season meeting on Thursday 

January 18th, 2018 at 6:00pm at C B East in Room D114.   

Holicong’s The Little Mermaid Behind the Scenes:  To those who applied to work behind the 

scenes for The Little Mermaid:  your applications have been received, and you’re behind the 

scenes roles are posted outside of Mrs. Rickert’s classroom, room 214.  You can also view your 

assigned role on her website.  There are no cuts, so everyone who applied has a role.  Therefore, 

if you do not see your name posted with your role this year, this is simply a mistake.  Please see 

Mrs. Rickert if you have not been assigned a role, so appropriate changes can be made.  Lastly, if 

there are any spelling errors to your name, please let Mrs. Rickert know.  We cannot wait to get 

started!  Please listen for future announcements regarding our meeting times. 

MBIT Open House:   Middle Bucks Institute of Technology will host an Open House on 

Thursday, January 18th at 6:00PM.  There will be a meeting for students and parents followed by 

a tour.  Please report directly to MBIT that evening.  Flyers will be posted throughout Holicong 

about this event. 

East/Holicong Tutoring:  C B East students will tutor Holicong students on Tuesdays or 

Thursday in the Holicong library from 2:45-4:00.  If you are interested in this free service, please 

see Mrs. Louderback in the Guidance Office to sign up. 

Homework Club:  Homework Club will take place every Tuesday and Thursday afternoon until 

4:00PM in the Holicong Library. Please see Mrs. Farrell in room 237 with any questions. 

Holicong Mathcounts:  Are you interested in Math?  Are your classes too easy?  If so, consider 

joining Mathcounts, a club based around competition math.  Meetings will occur every Monday 

from 2:50-4:30. If you are interested, stay after school on Monday and meet by the main office. 


